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To whom it may concern,							     

With this letter and attached Curriculum Vitae, I would like to express my sincere interest in applying for the 2021 Trainee Solicitor Programme.  As a detail-oriented and analytical thinker, I have gained knowledge and experience which, I believe, will allow me to greatly contribute toward the success of the ByrneWallace team. 
I have become well versed in conducting research and analysing data in a detailed and scientific manner. Additionally, I have gained the ability to integrate organisation and communication skills across all levels of my research, allowing me to excel in both independent and team-oriented environments. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have recently completed my LL.M studies at Trinity College Dublin in the area of intellectual property and information technology law, for which I received a First class honours.  This degree has provided me with relevant expertise in the area of data protection and the GDPR, which, I believe, affords me with a unique perspective and additional skills which many other candidates may not possess.  
I am presently working as a legal intern for BioMarin Pharmaceutical.  In my current role I am responsible for drafting and managing a variety of legal contracts from start to finish, together with the relevant case files.   These contract documents range from simple supply of service contracts to complex asset transfer agreements.
Through my work at BioMarin I have further honed my ability to prioritise and remain focused on the job in hand, balance my workload and many extra-curricular activities, which has, in turn,  allowed me to further enhance my skill set for a future career in law. 

I have experience leading and being involved in team projects and have shown an ability to contribute well to the overall success of a team in reaching deadlines. Research, critical thinking and independent analysis have been at the forefront of my study for the last number of years, and as such, I believe I would be an excellent addition to your team.
Thank you for your consideration, I look forward to speaking with you soon.
Yours faithfully
[image: ]_______
Mark Condy
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